
 

 

CITY OF BARRE 

MEETING MINUTES 

 
Committee/board:  Paths, Routes & Trails Committee 

Date of meeting:  June 12, 2019                                     Location of meeting:  City Hall 

 

Board/committee members in attendance: Steve Mackenzie, Stephanie Quaranta, Giuliano Ceechinelli , Charlie 

Dindo, Mark Martin, Bill Ahearn, Karen Nelson 

Board/committee members absent:  Ben Brown, Scott Bascom, Dan Souza ________________________ 

Others in attendance:  Mayor Herring  

Topic(s) Discussed (use additional sheets as necessary):   

The meeting started with introductions as we have a few new committee members – new members welcomed. 

City Engineer Bill Ahearn provided a detailed overview of the Barre City Pedestrian Safety Working Group 

Proposed Infrastructure improvements.  These improvements were suggested to help make Barre City safer with 

modifications that will assist with parking, visibility. walkability and more.  The information clearly indicated why 

it was suggested that the two committees merge.  One example was on Granite Street and if implemented  may 

help the bike path with a connection to the other segments.  Board members welcomed the information and had a 

few comments, suggestions, which will help as we move forward.  It was recommended  that if members were out 

to go to the streets that were discussed to take a look with an eye to some of the proposed improvements.  “Pop 

Ups” through Local Motion will be used to allow the community a chance to try some of the changes and gather 

feedback.  This is a valuable resource that we are looking forward to use this summer in a few areas. 

A walking tour of Metro Way will be held at a later date as we have a few new members on the committee. 

 

Meeting adjourned:  6:10 p.m. 

Next meeting date/time/location (if known):  Wednesday July 10, 2019, 5:00 p.m. City Council Chambers 

Person filing minutes:  Stephanie Quaranta      (signature) 

 


